Filipino JICA training course
delegates visit APO Secretariat

N.G. Kularatne, Director, Information and Public Relations Department,
briefing the delegates on APO activities

Participants in the Japan International Cooperation Agency-sponsored
Country-focused Training Course in the Promotion of Cleaner
Production for the Philippines, implemented by the Kitakyushu
International Techno-cooperative Association, visited the APO
Secretariat on 14 March 2005. During the call, the delegation, comprised
of seven individuals from government agencies, the private sector, and
academia, greeted Secretary-General Takenaka. Officers from the APO
Secretariat made presentations on APO activities in general and the
Green Productivity (GP) Program in particular. The delegates found the
APO’s experiences in GP promotion in the region educational and rele-
vant to their activities in the Philippines.
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